
St. Joseph Cathedral School, 2016 



Crosswalk on Isadore 

 We would like to have a traffic counter and a 
flashing light at this crosswalk to keep our kids 
safe while walking to the gym. 

 

 Projected cost: $3000 



Privacy Fencing  

 Privacy fencing along 11th street would protect 
our children as they are outside and walking to 
the library. 

 

 Projected cost: $1500 



Numbering of Exterior Doors 

 The numbering of the exterior doors would help 
children and parents better know their drop off 
and pick up locations. 

 

 Projected cost: $1200 



Lower Parking Lot 
 Moving dirt to widen the entrance from 10th street, 

allowing a car to pull in as a car is pulling out will 

help the flow of traffic in the morning and afternoon. 

 

 Projected cost: TBD 



Kitchen Windows 

 Our kitchen  windows 

don’t allow for much 

privacy.  Based on design, 

they would allow possible 

break in access. 

 

 Projected cost: $1500 



Gym Back Doors 

 The back doors in the gym do not latch shut and 
are a danger if a child falls into them as the door 
would open and the child could fall. 

 

 Projected cost: $1800 



Interior Doors for School & ECC 

 Many rooms in our ECC 

are missing doors.  

School doors do not 

provide the desired 

security. 

 

 Projected cost: 

$2550/each 



Extra Security Doors 

 Adding a second level of security to the main 

school entrance (door control added to pictured 

doors) would provide additional safety and 

security for our children and staff. 

 

 Projected cost: $8300 



Pedestrian Crossing 

 There is no crosswalk or flashing light to help with 

crossing 10th street to our Parking lot at 10th & 

Robidoux.  We would like to add a pedestrian 

crosswalk and a flashing light. 

 

 Projected cost:  $3000 



New Emergency Evacuation Site 

 Our new emergency 

evacuation site for a fire in 

the school or ECC is the 

gym.  As in a previous slide, 

a flashing light at this 

crosswalk would further 

enhance their safety. 



ECC Basement 

The ECC basement is in desperate need of being 

cleaned out.  This is the evacuation location for 

the ECC children in the case of a tornado. 

 

Update – as of October 19th, the basement has 

been cleaned.  Thank you Cathedral 7th & 8th 

grade students and Mrs. Burgess! 

 

*Our models did not venture into the basement! 



 

THANK YOU! 


